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Student Workshop at
S.U. on March 7

The South Asia Outreach Center announces its 6th Annual
Student’s Workshop to be held on the Syracuse University
campus on March 7, 1994. The workshop will be from 9 a.m. to
2:30 p.m. Students will experience a variety of events including
a classical dance performance, video screenings, quiz contests
and interactive group discussions.

The program is free and open to all Ninth Grade Social Studies
classes. ENROLLMENT IS LIMITED. Teachers interested in
bringing their classes should contact The South Asia Center at
315-443-2553 as soon as possible.

Summer Teachers’ Institute
on the Ramayana, July 5-29

The South Asia Center, with the American Forum for Global
Education, will host a four-week institute at Syracuse University
this summer on “The Ramayana: The Enduring Tradition, Its
Text and Context.” The Institute aims to use “The Ramayana”
as a lens for understanding South Asia. It is designed for those
required to teach South Asia as part of the Global Studies
Curriculum, or those interested in developing interdisciplinary
approaches to culture studies.

Funded by the National Endowment for the Humanities, the
Institute will provide fellowships for a limited number of New
York State Teachers. The fellowships will include a stipend of
$1000, books and materials; room and board will be provided for
candidates who are not within commuting distance of Syracuse;
for local candidates an allowance for lunch will be provided.
Preference will be given to teams of applicants from the same or
adjacent school districts, urban educators in early stages of their
careers, and individuals who have not participated in recent NEH-
funded programs. The application deadline is March 15, 1994,

For further information contact: Hazel Sara Greenberg,
The American Forum for Global Education, 45 John Street,
Suite 908, New York, NY 10038; Phone: 212-732-8606,
Fax: 212-791-4132.

Bharati Memorial
Lectures Continue

The Third Annual Bharati Memorial Lecture will be held at 3:00
p.m. on April 15, in the Public Events Room on the second floor
of Eggers Hall. This year’s speaker will be Anthony King,
professor of sociology at Binghamton University, who will
discuss colonialism and the city in South Asia. The event is open
to the public, as is a reception immediately following the talk.

Agehananda Bharati—or Swami, as he was known around
campus—was for many years a strong presence in Syracuse
University’s Department of Anthropology. Since his death,
Swami’s memory has been honored each spring with a guest
lecture focused on South Asia. Swami also left the Department a
large collection of books and papers, which will eventually be
housed in the Bharati Memorial Library when Anthropology
moves to a refurbished Maxwell Hall next Fall.

Sumit Sarkar to Speak at S.U.

Well-known South Asian historian Sumit Sarkar will be on campus
Feb. 18 to speak about the relevance of Gandhi in South Asian
communalism today. The talk will be held at 4:30 p.m. in Eggers
010. The event is being jointly sponsored by Syracuse India
Association, Association of International Students, and the South
Asia Center.

WE’VE MOVED!!

The South Asia Center at Syracuse University has moved to
346-G EGGERS HALL, the new extension to Maxwell
Hall, onthe Syracuse University hill. Our phone numberisthe
same: 315-443-2553. The Director of the South Asia Center
is Professor Susan Wadley. Outreach activities are co-
ordinated by Priti Ramamurthy (AdjunctFaculty, Women’s
Studies), with the assistance of Rose DeNeve (Hindi Fellow,
and Doctoral Candidate in Humanities).

Associated with the Center are 24 Syracuse University
faculty members from the disciplines of Anthropology, Eco-
nomics, Geography, History, Linguistics, Religion, Commu-
nications, Education, Human Development, International
Relations. Medicine. and Public Administration.
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